SHRI RAM COLLEGE OF COMMERCE
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

SRCC/AD/129/2021 29.07.2021
NOTICE

It is hereby informed that the College is moving towards
‘Plastic-Free Campus’. In this context, the College Canteen and
the Stationery Shop are directed to ensure the following:

Use/Sale of the following Single-use plastic item is banned:

1)Single use disposable items made of plastic and
thermocol - dish, cups, plates, glasses, fork, spoons,
straws, etc.

2) Single-use Plastic water/cold-drink bottles.
It is advised that the above norm/advisories be adhered to strictly.
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Copy to:
- Coordinator, NAAC

- College Canteen



